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Shawn Boyle, City Manager  

City of Winter Springs   

1126 E. State Road 434 

Winter Springs, FL 32708 

sboyle@winterspringsfl.org 

 

 

Re: Winter Springs West WWTF Amendment to Consent Order 

 DW Facility ID #FLA011067 

 OGC Case #21-1055 

Seminole County 

  

Dear Mr.  :Boyle 

 

The purpose of this letter is to inform you that the Department’s Consent Order (“Order”) with 

City of Winter Springs has been amended.  The Department will grant the time extension, 

requested on May 25, 2022, amending the conditions of Consent Order #21-1055 as follows: 

 

 Paragraph 7 

By December 31, 2022, Respondent shall complete the items listed in permit revision 

FLA011067-026-DW1/MR issued on March 12, 2020 and adhere to the temporary 

operation modification issued on September 15, 2021. 

 

All other requirements established in the Order shall remain the same.  Failure to meet the above 

due dates or any other requirements of the Order may subject City of Winter Springs to 

additional actions taken by the Department. 

 

Please address your response and any questions to Jenny E. Farrell at 407-897-4173 or via e-mail 

at Jenny.E.Farrell@floridadep.gov.  We look forward to your cooperation with this matter. 

 

Sincerely, 
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Date 

 

 

Aaron Watkins, Director 

Central District 

Florida Department of Environmental Protection 

 

 

Enclosures: Consent Order OGC#21-1055 

 

cc:  Lea Crandall, OGC 

  Jason Norberg, City of Winter Springs, JNorberg@winterspringsfl.org 
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on behalf of
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December 20, 2021


